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February 24, 2016 

 

 

Dear Encinal Boat Launch Facility Neighbor/User, 

 

You are invited to a community meeting to review and discuss the design of the Encinal Boat 

Launch Facility renovation on Monday, March 14th at 6:00 p.m. at the Washington Park 

Recreation Center, at 740 Central Ave. (corner of Central Ave. and 8th St.)    

 

The Encinal Boat Launch Facility is well-utilized by the community and has deteriorated over the 

years due to use and weather.  The design and planning is funded by a grant through the 

California Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of Boating and Waterways. 

 

The Encinal Boat Launch Facility is an important recreational asset that provides direct and free 

access to the San Francisco Bay for all Alameda residents.  Please join us to discuss the project. 

 

Redesign includes:  

• Replacing the existing dock float and adding a dock for non-motorized watercraft. 

• Renovating the boat ramp, parking lot, and restroom facility. 

• Creating improved ADA access. 

• Adding a fish cleaning station and parking lot lighting. 

 

Feel free to contact us with any questions or comments.  You may contact Recreation Manager, 

Patrick Russi, at prussi@alamedaca.gov or (510) 747-7550. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to opening a new Boat Launch Facility in your neighborhood! 

 

 

 

Amy Wooldridge 

Director, Alameda Recreation and Parks 
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